
TOWN OF WESTMINSTER 
 

Town Government Study Committee (TGSC) 
 

Meeting Minutes for December 8, 2016 
 
Members Present: Adam Collette, Dan Gilbreath, John Fairbanks, Roy Hughes, 

Connor Robichaud, Jon Wyman, Wayne Walker, Dan Bartkus 
 
Members Absent: Lisa Rocheleau  
 
The meeting began at 7pm with a review of interviews committee members have 
conducted with town staff. This included meetings with the DPW Director, the 
Library Director, and a Board of Selectmen Member. 

John Fairbanks announced that this committee has the opportunity to apply for a 
Community Compact Grant to use toward a consultant. The group agreed that 
Southampton’s proposal would serve as a good model for Westminster. John will 
follow up with the Town Planner.  

Jon Wyman made a motion to approve the minutes from November’s meeting, 
Adam Collette seconded and they were approved unanimously.  

The next meetings are set for January 12th 7pm and February 9th at 7pm. 

Connor Robichaud made a motion to adjourn at 8:23pm; Wayne Walker seconded 
the motion and it unanimously approved. 

 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
 
 
CONNOR ROBICHAUD 
Clerk, Town Government Study Committee 


